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8th February 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

 

Re: Year 5 Horstead residential trip – next instalment due 

 

 

Thank you for the payments already received for your child's attendance on the Yr5 Horstead 

residential trip. For those of you who have chosen to pay in instalments, please note the next 

payment is due tomorrow, 9th February and the final payment is due by 19th April.  

 

If you have any concerns about making these payments, please speak to Mrs Kemble or 

myself in confidence.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs K Copeman 

Head of School 

 

Westgate Street, Bury St Edmunds, 

Suffolk, IP33 1QG 

Tel: 01284 755141    

Email: office@st-edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk

  

Beaconsfield Road, Sudbury,  

Suffolk, CO10 1JP 

Tel: 01787 373365    

Email: admin@st-josephs.suffolk.sch.uk

  


